
We need your help
to make Olympia work for Vancouver!
The real needs and concerns of working families in Vancouver and Clark County are being ignored in Olympia. 
D.C.-style partisan politics and gridlock there—particularly in the Washington State Senate—are killing efforts 
to create good jobs, raise wages, and improve our quality of life. But this year, we can do something about it.

TIM PROBST, a proven champion of working families, is running for State Senate to  
replace the retiring Sen. Don Benton. Tim Probst is the ONLY legislative candidate who  
has earned an early endorsement from the Washington State Labor Council, AFL-CIO.  
When Tim last ran for Senate in the 17th Legislative District, he lost by just 76 votes.

Wednesday, May 4
From 6 to 7:15 p.m. at the Laborers Local 335 Hall, 
2212 N.E. Andresen Road in Vancouver

In place of our regular SW Washington CLC meeting,  
we will have voter registration training to learn how to 
sign up fellow union members in the 17th Legislative 
District who are not registered or are inactive voters.

Thursday, May 5
From 6 to 8 p.m., we will meet again at the  
Laborers 335 Hall

We will hold a Labor Neighbor Superwalk in the 
17th Legislative District to introduce Tim Probst 
to union families and explain why we need to 
send him to Olympia to work for working families!

The SW Washington Central Labor Council  
and the Washington State Labor Council

call for Vancouver
union members  

to join us for two  
important events

PLEASE POST AND SHARE! Help spread the word that it’s time for change.

opeiu8/afl-cio

This year, Vancouver’s 
union families are going 
to make sure we send  
Tim Probst to Olympia.


